
Salem Mass, 

jan 13.95 

My dear Mr Hayashi 

I want to thank you for your valuable and beautiful brochure on Katana and Tsuba 

which you have so kindly sent me. I shall watch it very highly. 

I am still working on my catalogue and am nearing the end of my task. When 

you see Mr Bing or Mr Gonse remember me with finest kindness to them 

Very faithful 

Edward. S. Morse 
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